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Supportive news Release

YOUR CITY, (date)
(     ) today voiced its support for the recommendations made by the Expert Panel on Securities Regulation in its report released January 12, 2009.

In its Final Report, the Panel recommends advancing more proportionate and principles based regulation; specific measure aimed at improving enforcement in Canada, and recommendations that better serve the needs of individual investors.

“Supportive Quote Goes Here”.

The Panel goes on to say that they believe these recommendations will best be achieved by creating a single securities regulator with clear national accountability but with a strong decentralized structure that retains local service and regional expertise.
“Supportive Quote Goes Here”.
(     ) has maintained that improving Canada’s system of securities regulation will benefit all Canadians, including businesses seeking capital to grow and create jobs, savers and investors seeking opportunities to build their financial future and employees working for companies that depend on the capital markets for financing and growth.
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